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I would like to thank you a final time for the very generous scholarship that helped me 
attend the Danes Worldwide Summer School 2017 at Vejstrup Efterskole. It was a truly 
amazing experience. I was placed in the Basis Dansk 1 class and I absolutely loved it. 
I couldn't have asked for a better fitting class. Not only did I learn a lot of Danish, I also 
met some really great people. I became friends with a group of girls that I still talk to 
today. We got so close that I am positive we'll be friends for life. I had so much fun with 
everyone that I lived with. Each Saturday we had a disco that was by far the highlight 
of my time at Vejstrup. I am very grateful that I was given the opportunity to attend 
Vejstrup this summer, it was really one of the best times of my life. 


